
CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No: Cir/RBS/2022-23/No. 151 Date: 23/01/2023
To: Parents (Class 1 to Class 4)
From: The Principal
Subject: Republic Day Celebration

Dear Parents and students,

This is to inform you that we will be celebrating Republic Day at the Santej campus on 26th

January 2023, Thursday. It is optional for the students and parents to attend the event.

Please find below the details of the event:

● Event Duration: 8:45 am to 9:50 am
● Reporting time for students: Interested students who wish to attend the event,

may board the regular morning pick-up route at regular school timing.
● Departure from Santej Campus: 10:00 am (Please find attached the drop route

timings for your reference)
● The students attending the event are expected to come in their regular school

uniform (Red T-shirt and Grey pants/skirt and sweater).

Thank you.

Best regards,

Sutapa Mishra
Principal
Redbricks School
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